
From: Shannon Trotter <Shannon.Trotter@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2023 1:51:45 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Chasse Rehwinkel <Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Report of Gift 

  
Hi Steve, 
  
I wanted to report that I received a box of chocolates as a gift from attorney Dean Maragos.  The 
chocolates were delivered to my office.  I will put them out in our BACP Small Business Center for 
everyone to enjoy.  Please let me know if you need anything else from me on this. 
  
Happy Holidays! 
  
Shannon Trotter 
  
  
Shannon K Trotter   
Local Liquor Control Commissioner 

   
City Hall, Room 805, 121 N. LaSalle St., Chicago, IL 60602  
Office number: (312) 744-5443 
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